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St. Augustine’s 

Catholic Primary School 
Hardy Avenue 

Weymouth  DT4 0RH 
Tel:01305  782600 

E-mail : office@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Emma Berry 

 

 

29th June 2023 

          

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

It was lovely to see so many parents at the Information Session today, thank you for attending. 

We also thank Father Anthony for coming into school to outline the strong partnership between St 

Augustine’s School and the Parish of Our Lady Star of the Sea.  

 

You will find attached the ‘Welcome Presentation Summer 2023’ that Mrs Evans, Miss Mayes and 

Mrs Bladon presented at today’s Information Session.  

 

Two Week Transitionary Period – 5th– 19th September 2023  

 

As discussed, in September 2023 to support your child/ren’s transition into school, children will be 

split into two groups for the first two weeks. After this two-week transitionary period, your 

child/ren will be required to attend school on a full-time basis from Monday 19th September 

2023. Please refer to the table below to identify which group your child/ren will fall into to 

support their two-week transition.   

 

Reception Starting dates September 2022 

Children born between 1/9/2018- 

28/2/2019  to attend school from 

8.55am to 3.15pm on:  

Children Born between 1/3/2019-

31/8/2019 to attend from 8.55am to 

3.15pm on:  

Tuesday 5th September 

 

Wednesday 6th September 

Thursday 7th September 

 

Friday 8th September 

Monday 11th September 

 

Tuesday 12th September 

Wednesday 13th September 

 

Thursday 14th September 

Friday 15th September 

 

  

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL FULL TIME FROM MONDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 
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Transition Visit – 4th July 2022  

 

To help with your child/ren’s transition, we would also like to give you and your child/ren the 

opportunity to visit our Reception Class together on Tuesday, 4th July 2022. This is a one hour 

session (please refer to the table below for timings), therefore we kindly request that you and 

your child arrive at school 5 minutes before the session is due to begin.  Parents are asked to 

please stay for the entire visit.  

 

Children born between 1st September and 

28th February to visit Reception Class on 

4/7/22 at 9.15am – 10.15am   

Children born between 1st March and 31st 

August to visit Reception Class on 5/7/22 

at 10.45 – 11.45am 

 

Contact Forms, ‘All About Me’, Birth & Baptismal Certificates  

 

Thank you to all the Parents/Guardians that completed and returned their child/children/s Contact 

Form and All About Me Forms by the deadline of Friday, 12th May 2023. If you have not yet 

returned your child’s completed forms (together with Birth Certificates (long version) and 

Baptismal Certificate) please ensure these important forms are brought to the school office (or 

emailed to office@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk) by 30th June 2023 at the very latest. Thank you.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child on 4th July 2023.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs E Berry 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:office@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk

